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Highlights 

Date Meeting Purpose Outcome 

July 5, 
2017 

UW Madison 
Department of 
Entomology 

Mosquito 
Surveillance 

Discussion of targeted mosquito surveillance 
in Racine.   

March, 
2017 to 
July, 2017 

Kenosha 
County Public 
Health  

Facilitation of the 
HUD Lead Grant 
Application / 
Renewal 

The Kenosha / Racine Lead-Free 
Communities Partnership (K/RLFCP) has 
been awarded $3.3 million dollars from the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) Lead Hazard Reduction 
Demonstration Grant Program to identify and 
control lead-based paint hazards. The 
program will continue to provide services in 
Kenosha County and the City of Racine, as 
well as expand to Racine County. 

May, 2017 
to 
September 
2017 

City of Racine 
Door–To–Door 
Campaign 

Determine 
Compliance Level 
of City Residents 

Citizen engagement continues with property, 
structure, and animal complaints. To date, 
approximately $42,000.00 plus in invoices 
have been distributed. 

July 18, 
2017 

City Works  Database Case 
Development 

Continued interactions with City of Racine 
Information Technology on the development of 
City Works specific applications for 
Environmental Health. 

 
 

Activities Monthly YTD 2017 

Housing Inspections (initial and follow-up) 81 513 

Lead Inspections (initial) 0 9 

Lead Inspections (follow-up) 18 55 

Nuisance Animal Investigations 81 248 

Animal Bites 18 65 

Restaurant Inspections (initial and follow-up) 144 817 

Restaurant Pre-Inspections (new food establishments) 7 30 

New Permits Released 7 31 

Dog Licenses Issued  23 2,842 

Cat Licenses Issued  19 545 

Pet Fancier’s Permits Issued  0 75 
 


